To whom it may concern,

We would like to request the release of all club soccer players from your school on
Friday December 1st, 2023 to participate in the Germantown Invitational Showcase
Dec 1-3, 2023 in Memphis, TN.

We realize the importance of a player’s education and strive to accommodate the
academic calendar as much possible when planning out and scheduling this annual
showcase. This event is sanctioned through the United States Soccer Federation
(USSF) and US Youth Soccer and is significant for student athletes around the
country seeking college scholarships.

While we understand the importance of education, we also believe that sport has its
place for many young adults. We hope you understand and excuse the absence of
student/athletes from school during the Friday of this event.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions

Kind Regards

Simon Lacon

Tournament Director
slacon@gmail.com



